STONERIDGE VILLAGE NO. 6

ELECTION RESULTS

On March 19, 2020, the Association received a petition signed by a sufficient number of the members
requesting a member vote and special meeting of the members to determine whether to
reverse/overturn the Parking Rules that were adopted by the Board on March 9, 2020. The results of
the election held at the special members meeting on June 8, 2020 are as follows:

Number of homes 126
Quorum needed* 57
Ballots cast 95
Voided ballots** 3

Vote: 49 Yes (to overturn/reverse the rules), 46 No

Results: the parking rules and restrictions were reversed/overturned.

*Quorum is the percentage of eligible voters needed to conduct the election.

**Ballots are voided when (i) outer envelopes are not signed



